Application for student transfers will be accepted as
follows:

Students who reside inside the Pearland ISD boundary: Intra-District Transfers

April 15, 2020 - May 21, 2020 for children of non-employees who live in Pearland
ISD

April 15, 2020 - Start date for children of fulltime Pearland ISD employees who
live in Pearland ISD. (There is no deadline for employees’ children due to summer
hiring, relocation, etc.)

Students who reside outside the Pearland ISD boundary: Inter-District Transfers
June 1, 2020 — June 11, 2020 for children of non-employees who live outside
Pearland ISD. These transfers begin with students eligible for first grade. No
kindergarten or PK are accepted due to the uncertainty of class sizes. Application,
payment, and required documents must be submitted online, uploaded with the
application. The District will no longer accept paper packets.

April 15, 2020 - Start date for children of fulltime Pearland ISD employees who
live outside Pearland ISD. (There is no deadline for employees’ children due to
summer hiring, relocation, etc.)



